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Key notes of the meeting of the Harassment at Work Forum held on 3.12.2001.
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1
 Terms of Reference

Agreed as:

To consider methods of promoting the aims of the Dignity at Work provisions of the Trust's Equality and Diversity policy, reviewing anonymised reports of harassment, examining trends and preparing an annual report to the Trust Board. 

Membership: The Director of Operations (chair), a representative from each of Occupational Health, Trade Unions, Chaplains and Personnel.

Frequency of Meetings: 6 Monthly.  The forum may meet more often if it deems it useful.

2 
Results of the Employee Opinion Survey

Noted at  15.1% of respondents for harassment by a member of staff and 20.2% for harassment by a service user.  These results were a concern, although they were mirrored in the NW consortium. The large majority had selected the 'other' option when asked the perceived reason for the harassment.  It was agreed to suggest that, in the next survey, an option to respond 'work related' or similar be added.

3  Cases of Harassment

Members had mixed experience of the level of harassment cases reported to them.  None had large numbers, although one felt there had been a slight increase in recent years.  The views of Occupational Health and Staff Side would be sought.

4  Recording and Reporting

It was agreed that a data capture form should be prepared based on the data list contained in the policy.  It was noted that information which identified an individual could not be passed between forum members without the individual's permission.  It was felt that one forum member should be identified as the collator of this data.  Initial thoughts suggested that this might be Occupational Health as permission to pass data to Occupational Health may be easier to obtain.  Mr Workman would discuss this with Mrs Fearnley.  A training package for managers would be considered.  Further feedback to staff would also be required.

Next Meetings:  To be confirmed.  
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